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Tuesday, 21 March 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
RE: International Week 
 
In support of bringing our community together, we have dedicated time next week to celebrate some of 
our pupils’ heritages and nationalities during our International Week.  
 
This term, Sam and Emily have been working with children across the school looking at music from 
around the world. For some year groups, this has been delivered in a whole class setting, while for others 
it has been in smaller groups. We would like to invite you to a selection of performances: solos from some 
of our piano students due to take an exam; whole-class performances and a selection of pieces from 
enrichment clubs. Please see detailed timetable attached. Please note these performances will not be 
ticketed, but for health and safety reasons when we reach the limit of capacity in the hall, we will not 
permit anyone further.  
 
In addition to the performances, all year groups have been assigned a country to focus their learning 
around and will be doing a selection of activities such as designing a promotional leaflet, cooking a dish 
from the county or researching and replicating an artist. What is produced will be displayed in communal 
corridors around the school. On Thursday 30th March, we are inviting all children to come to school 
dressed in their national or heritage dress, flag colours or colours from the flag of the country they are 
learning about. Whilst only a selection of countries are being focussed on during our International Week, 
with the help of Friends of Kilmorie (FoK), we are purchasing a flag for every nationality represented 
within our school community so that they can be displayed throughout the building.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Friends of Kilmorie for their continued support, as they are 
also providing resources (including ingredients) for the activities we have planned for next week.  
 
 
Kind regards  
 
Jo Cottee  
Teacher leading on International Week 


